
WESTMORELAND CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
UNAPPROVED MINUTES

09-12-2024

Meeting called to order by chairman Perry Sawyer at 7PM.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Perry.

Alisha Powell was seated as a voting member.

Members present: Jon Lounsbury, Anson Burt, Perry Sawyer, Jean Rudolph, Alisha 
Powell, April Ferguson

Perry made a motion to accept the unapproved 08-08-2024 minutes. Alisha seconded. 
All voted to accept as written.

Monadnock Conservancy update - Perry stated that we do not have to go through the 
selectmen to expend money from the Westmoreland Conservation Commission’s Fund 
for easements, it is voted on and expended by the Conservation Commission directly.

Perry has a contact regarding eradication of Japanese Knotweed. It was suggested we 
host a public forum with this person as guest speaker because Knotweed has become 
such an invasive plant in the area. Perry will set up a meeting with this individual.

The Old Home Day booth was discussed and it was decided to do an informational 
booth again next year at this event.

New Business: Perry received information from NHDES regarding the replacement of a 
culvert on the State of NH owned portion of River Road. He handed out the material that 
was given for all to read. The new culvert will be installed by the State of NH.

Being no further business Anson made a motion to adjourn with April seconding. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40PM.

Respectfully submitted,
April Ferguson, Secretary




